


 

We’re feeling guilty... 

… about printing these cards since we are the TRU Sustainability Office and we try 

not to print anything unless we really have to, since doing so creates another item 

for recycling. Due to Covid-19, however, we don’t have regular ways to connect 

with students so hopefully these cards can help with this in three ways: 

1. That this beautiful picture inspires you to work towards keeping the               

environment around the world healthy and strong (photo by Dylan Sherrard) 

2. That we all stay healthy and strong - maybe by going on a hike! :)   

3. That if you want to know anything about sustainability at TRU and/or want to 

get involved, reach out to us: www.tru.ca/sustain; Facebook; Twitter;            

Instagram; YouTube; sustain@tru.ca; 250-572-2740; HR building, room 145 

Have a great year! “Be safe, be calm, and                                                                         

be kind to each other.” (Dr. Bonnie Henry) 


